Sparsholt C. E. Primary School

Woodman Lane, Sparsholt, Winchester, Hampshire, SO21 2NR

Telephone: 01962 776264

E-mail:

headteacher@sparsholt.hants.sch.uk adminoffice@sparsholt.hants.sch.uk absence@sparsholt.hants.sch.uk

20th April 2021

Dear Year 6 and Parents of Year 6,

I have been very proud of the positive way you have returned to school for the start of the Summer Term 2021.

We are hoping that your last term at Sparsholt will be full of opportunities to make happy memories. You can be rest assured that behind the scenes we are thinking of creative ways to make sure that everything that is possible, happens. There is still a degree of uncertainty as we wait for further guidance on how the restrictions will be lifted in schools before we can make firm plans.

Residential

Arrangements concerning Calshot residential will be communicated to you as soon as we hear about the way forward from County.

Bikeability

We look forward to the Bikeability course next week. If you have not returned your completed form, please do so by **Wednesday** at the latest. The course runs Monday to Thursday and we would like you to come to school dressed in your PE kit, including trainers, jogging/tracksuit trousers please. Do keep an eye on the weather forecast in case you need a light waterproof jacket.

On Monday morning, bring your bike **and helmet** to school, where it will be kept on site until Thursday. Bikes can be collected from lunchtime on the Thursday.

Overnight Challenges

Mrs Gwlliam

From this week you will be expected to complete short overnight home learning challenges/homework. Please make sure you complete the task and bring it in to school the next day. This is to prepare for the rhythm and routine of homework in year 7.

Thank you for your continuing encouragement and support and here's to a fabulous summer of 2021.

Best wishes

Mrs Gwilliam





